
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 3:44 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 

 Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-09 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Christina Vani 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
To Whom It May Concern: 
As a relatively young Canadian with hopes for a long future in Ontario, I beg that you consider the 
effects of fracking on climate change and that you also consider the effects of consumption of this 
pipeline on the natural spaces and the quality of life of wildlife and humans. Our lives are more 
important than this pipeline, and our natural spaces are more important than this pipeline. 
Thank you. 
Christina Vani 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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